
• Welcome back to week 7 Big Childcare 
at Barwon Heads! 

• We have had some fantastic activities 
throughout the past few weeks with 
many more to come. Feel free to come 
and speak to any of the OSHC team in 
regard to enrolments, bookings and any 
other questions you may have. If you 
can’t see us, please give the service 
number a call or a text on 0434557352

• We also would like to remind families at 
Big Childcare we are nut free, please 
make sure any snacks that you may 
pack for your child to bring to 
Before/After School Care do not contain 
any traces of nuts as we do have 
children who attend our service that are 
anaphylactic. 

• We are only 4 weeks away from the 
Autumn Holiday Program. There will 
be an amazing on tour events and 
home-based events.

• We are super excited to announce an 
incredible on tour and Home-based 
events Holiday Programme

• We have planned for the incredible 9 
days of Autumns holidays.

•
AUTUMN HOLIDAY BOOKINGS 

NOW OPEN!
•

PLEASE SCAN THE CODE AS 
SHOWN IN THE POSTER TO 
MAKE DIRECT BOOKINGS OR 
ALTERNATIVELY CLICK THE 
LINK BELOW

https://bigholidaycare.com/program/#m
ap
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